
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: 2021-1740 Letter dated May 24, 2021 re Free Patent Application No. 045312-506 of
Rainier Bobis filed on November 6, 2000 which was transmitted to Region on August
4, 2021
1 message

8888 DENR <denr@8888.gov.ph> Tue, May 25, 2021 at 4:07 PM
To: R4B CENRO Taytay <cenrotaytay@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: PENRO Palawan <denr8888palawan@yahoo.com>, DENR MIMAROPA 4B <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region
4B <denr8888mimaropa@yahoo.com>

Dear Sir/Ma'am,

This is to acknowledge the receipt of your email. Please be informed that we are now requesting for closure of
herein complaint, we will notify your office once we received the update from 8888 Citizens' Complaint Hotline.
Thank you.

From: "R4B CENRO Taytay" <cenrotaytay@denr.gov.ph>
To: "PENRO Palawan" <denr8888palawan@yahoo.com>, "complaint8888"
<complaint8888@malacanang.gov.ph>, "DENR 8888" <denr@8888.gov.ph>, "DENR MIMAROPA 4B"
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "DENR Region 4B" <denr8888mimaropa@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 3:50:14 PM
Subject: 2021-1740 Letter dated May 24, 2021 re Free Patent Application No. 045312-506 of Rainier Bobis
filed on November 6, 2000 which was transmitted to Region on August 4, 2021

Sir/Madam:
 
Greetings in peace and in good health.
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email.
 
Thank you.
 
 
CENRO Taytay
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